
 
 

WELCOME 
 

We wish to take this opportunity to thank you for making a recent appointment to visit our office. 
We are pleased to welcome you to the Skin & Vein Center and delighted that you have 
scheduled a consultation with us. It has always been our personal and professional objective to 
provide our patients with quality care and individual attention.  
 
 
During your consultation, you will be given your best advice about how to treat your condition 
and achieve your goals. We want to provide you with the information needed to make your best 
possible decision for yourself.  
 
 
We are enclosing your initial paperwork that will be needed prior to your appointment. This will 
provide you a quicker, more efficient initial visit. Please be aware that if you do not complete this 
packet prior to your appointment, your appointment time ​may be significantly delayed.​ Please 
make sure that you complete each section and question entirely. Remember to bring your 
insurance card(s) and your drivers’ license with you to your visit. If your insurance requires you 
to have a referral to be seen in our practice, please make sure that you have that referral before 
coming to your appointment - ​we will be unable to see you without your referral.  
 
 
We look forward to meeting you and having the opportunity to assist you in your medical care. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Eric Seiger, D.O. 
Medical Director. 
 
 
 
Dr. Seiger participates with the McLaren Oakland Hospital Residency program. Therefore, 
Dermatology Residents and Medical Students may be present in our offices.  
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FENTON 
305 N. Leroy St 

Fenton MI, 48430 
810-629-9200 

STERLING HEIGHTS 
44056 Mound Rd. Ste. 101 
Sterling Heights, MI 48314 

586-314-1400 

LIVONIA 
10984 Middlebelt Rd. 

Livonia, MI 48150 
734-762-0798 


